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Present 

 
David McMurray – TB - President 
Warren Radford – TB – June Long weekend carnival 
Warren Williams – TB – June long weekend carnival 

Blake Mammarella- TRC- Acting Sport and Recreation Development Officer 

Adam Jones – TRC – Outdoor/Sports Precinct Supervisor 
 

 

Apologies 
 

 
 

Discussion topics 
 

TRC 
 

Blake  

 

• Thanked TB for their efforts with the key review    

• Spoke about the request from TB for extra storage space. A storage container will not 
be used, however possibility of allowing equipment to be placed within the Plain st 
clubhouse. Will need an itemised list of what is needed for storage.  

• Spoke about a letter that will shortly be sent out to all sports user groups addressing 
the issue of cars parking on sports fields. Infringement notices may/and can be 
distributed if appropriate signage and media protocols are in place.  

 
Adam  
 

• Gave an update regarding field preparation and what is left to do. Confirmed that a 16th 
field had been set up at Belmore Park. All that is left is to finish marking of this field and 
set up netting behind home base on auxiliary fields. 

 
Basketball 
 
David 
 

• June long weekend carnival discussion  
- Asked if another box of toilet paper, hand towel paper and sanitiser could be 

provided to the Baseball clubhouse 
- Had a query regarding cleaning, how often would they occur and when. Adam 

confirmed that this would happen twice daily morning and night.  
- Queried whether the boom gates will be open in time for the start of play. Adam 

confirmed that this will be opened around 6am. 
- Asked whether it was ok to put covers over diamonds to prevent the surface from 

getting wet. Adam had no issues with this.  
- Coffee run wants to set up between Riverside 1 and Riverside 2 fields. Just wanted 

confirmation that there is power available in this area. Adam confirmed that there 
was a power box that could be used for this purpose.  

- Updated Blake and Adam that garbage bins will be left out on either Thursday or 
Friday. Wanted to confirm that these can be opened prior to carnival. Adam 
confirmed this.  

- Spoke the need for the lift to be fixed. Adam would look into this. 
- Spoke about the need for the cool room to be fixed. The temperature drops when 

in use and is freezing all stock. Adam would look into this.  
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Warren R 
 

• Wanted to confirm whether fields could be remarked after day’s play. Adam was 
happy to do this but would need the help of TBA to complete all major fields in a 
timely manner. Adam confirmed that he would leave the manual spray marker for TBA 
on Monday for the finals.  
 

 

 
Actions 
 
TRC 
 

Blake 

 

• Keep TB updated regarding storage situation. 

Adam 

 

• Organise toilet paper, hand towels and sanitiser to be delivered to Baseball clubhouse 

• Contact contractor to have lift fixed 

• Contact contractor to have cool room fixed 

 

TBA 
 
David/Warren R 
 

• Send through an itemised list of what equipment will be put into storage.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Next Meeting 

 

13th July 2021
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